
 
 

 

 
 
 
DATE: September 27, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Quote Request #38145, Replace Wooden Decking on Ocklawaha 
River Bridge 

 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  
Please make all appropriate changes to your quote documents.   
 
 
Q1.   Will the pre-bid scheduled for Wednesday, September 28, 2022 be re-scheduled due to 

Hurricane Ian? 
A1: Yes, the pre-bid has been re-scheduled for Wednesday, October 12, 2022 at 10:00am at the  
 same location as listed in the quote package. 
 
Q2: Will the quote request due date be extended? 
A2: Yes, the Quote Request Due Date has been extended to 3:00pm, Friday, October 21, 

2022. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule Form provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. 
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